Hybur Ltd

Trade Service Announcement

April 29, 2014

Hybur Ltd announces a U.S. Port Security Surcharge increase effective May 4, 2014 from the
Continental US to the Cayman Islands (Southbound shipments).

This is due to the increased costs associated with the security compliance measures for U.S.
Federal and State regulations.

This Increase applies to Tariff and Service Contract Rates.

Equipment Size Increase

20° $35.00

40° $70.00

Over 40’ Equipment $79.00

LCL $1.60 w/m ($0.04/cft)

Hybur Ltd is committed to providing our Cayman customers with a dependable and
competitive service and we thank you for your continued support.

For further information, please contact:
e Hyde Agencies Ltd. in Grand Cayman at (345) 947-4933 or
e Hyde Shipping Corp in Miami @ (305) 913-4933.




